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SRZ Partner Benjamin Kozinn Quoted in
Private Equity Law Report: “SEC
Proposed Private Fund Rules: General
Observations (Part Two of  Three)”

June 1, 2022

In a recent Private Equity Law Report article by Robin L. Barton, Schulte

Roth & Zabel partner Benjamin Kozinn shares his thoughts regarding the

newly proposed rules by the Securities and Exchange Commission

regarding private funds.

“There are a lot of details to be unpacked, but as you read the Proposal,

you start realizing there’s more than meets the eye in terms of the

potential unintended effects of what the SEC is proposing,” explained

Kozinn.

Read the article here.

https://www.srz.com/en/news_and_insights
https://bit.ly/3x4bbgM
https://www.srz.com/
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